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8th March 2018
Dear Parents/Carers

Open Afternoon- Thursday March 22nd 3.45pm to 4.45pm
We would like to invite you to an Open Afternoon on Thursday 22nd March. The afternoon is designed to be an informal session. It is to allow you to see your child’s class and look at children’s work in their jotters and on display. Your child should be leading you through the session, pointing out pieces of work they are proud of and explaining why. They could show you work displayed around the class/school and discuss how this supported their learning. You will also see resources that your child may use to support their learning and children will explain these to you.  You will also see games, computer programmes and practical resources. Teachers will be available to explain displays and linked learning around the class/school. 
We would be extremely grateful if you could complete a questionnaire as you go round the school.  The information collected will help us evaluate the impact of some of the improvements we have been making this year.  It will also help us know what we need to work on next.
This is not a parents’ evening where specific feedback is given on your child’s progress.  You will receive an annual report on Friday 23rd March which will detail progress and next steps for your child in each curriculum area.  There will be formal parent appointments in May.

Please be aware that staff will be trying to share their time around all parents/carers.
The session starts at 3.45pm. Children will be dismissed in the usual way once the bell rings. Please then come around to the front entrance and enter and leave the building via this main door. Although the session is from 3.45pm-4.45pm it is not expected that parents stay the whole session. It allows those at work to come in even though they are not collecting their children.

 The bell will ring at 4.40pm to mark the end of the session and gives a few minutes for parents to leave. 

The Leadership team will be around school if you wish to speak to them.  They will be happy to discuss school improvement developments, new school or anything else!

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on the day.

Yours faithfully
Michelle Matthews
Mrs Michelle Matthews

Headteacher
